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Members of the St. John Paul II Catholic elementary school senior boys’ soccer 
team participated in the 2015 Parade of Champions at last weekend’s Toronto 
FC home game to commemorate their success last season. 

Thirteen St. John Paul players attended the Major League Soccer match and 
were invited to walk across the BMO Field pitch with several rep teams during 
pre-game ceremonies. St. John Paul was the only elementary school to 
participate. 

Last season, the team won four tournament championships and extended its 
unbeaten streak to 46 games. 

“After being the head coach here for the last four years, there have definitely 
been some amazing memories,” said St. John Paul coach Matthew Aslett. “I look 
forward to hopefully continuing our pursuit for excellent next season, with more 
than half of our senior squad returning.” 

Members of St. John Paul’s senior team last year were Nicolas Lopac, Matthew 
Zanatta, Lukas Del Vecchio, Charlie Francuz, Mauro Lulli, Lucas Russo, Jason 
Soares, Manuel Bustamante, Ethan Ceolin, Jacob Dadufalza, Matthew De 
Michele, Bryan Soares, Matthew Sostaric, Majd Abboud, Zach Aldridge, Daniel 
Bustamante, Santino D’Angelo, Christian McGowan, Daniel Montus, Ante 
Salapic and Josh Spano. Anthony Ceelen and Domenico Grande managed the 
team. 

https://www.insidehalton.com/community-story/5919669-oakville-elementary-
school-soccer-team-walks-in-parade-at-toronto-fc-game/ 
 


